
Here is another link for vaccination. There are many slots available.  

Please book for an appointment for Thursday or Friday next week so that you get your swab 

results from Monday 18th January when we re-swab all staff and patients. 

Unfortunately, if you have tested positive on last Mondays’ swab or test positive in next 

Monday’s swab, you should not have the vaccine. Any questions, please speak to me. 

Kind regards 

Rasheed 

 

https://www.swiftqueue.co.uk/pre_timescreen.php?id=%242y%2410%24F2CTjOjsj.wNmPG

BkyhTUe966w604W4qegI2dJRdAPlTWFih1Hgkq 
 
Rasheed Meeran MSc MCSP 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/B7M9CkZkmHkqYEs2G6yA?domain=swiftqueue.co.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/B7M9CkZkmHkqYEs2G6yA?domain=swiftqueue.co.uk

